ROOM 4 NEWSLETTER

APRIL 2025



Happy Spring!

Hello Families!

Spring is here, and we're excited to embrace the new season with fun learning activities and lots of outdoor exploration! We will be talking about flowers, rainbows, bugs, and animals that come out during the springtime.

What We're Looking Forward to:

- Nature walks
- Spring art projects
- Weather talk

Thank You!

We'd like to thank all of our wonderful families for your continued support. Our toddlers are thriving, and it's so rewarding to see their little faces light up each day. If you have any questions or concerns, don't hesitate to reach out.



Reminders

The weather is getting warmer, please dress your little one in weather appropriate clothing. This is also be a good time to switch out heavier nap time blankets for lighter ones.

If you or others are picking up during nap time- please send us a message to let us know when you've arrived and we'll bring your little one to the door for you as to not distrupt those who are sleeping. Thank you!

Upcoming Events

- April 7th -11th: WOTYC
- April 18th: Spring Class Party @
 2:30pm
- April 18th & 21st: JPLC Closed for Spring Break

More...

Please always feel free to send us a message on ProCare! A sign up sheet for our Spring Class Party will be posted soon. We are encouraging parents to join us- please let us know if you will be able to make it!

